
January 3, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles Wallace 

1925 McDowling Drive 

Huntsville, AL 358030 

 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

 

Thank you for your letter of December 29, 1995, regarding your interest in 

the Dillard negatives.  All of your correspondence are maintained in the 

Assassination Records Review Board’s files and, along with all of our files, will 

become part of The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection when the Board ceases to exist. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and continuing interest in the work of the 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 



 

 


